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Letter from the President 

Greetings Fellow Lions        The scoop for the Group 

 

DID YOU MISS IT????  We had a great time; the food was good, (didn’t know Lions Bob 

and Max were such good cooks), fellowship great, (I did manage to get beat in the championship 

game of euchre), weather perfect, scenery unbelievable.  What more could you ask for? Some went 

for a boat ride on Riddle’s Lake; others just sat and enjoyed the scenery.  I’m talking about the 

Lions Club picnic at the home of Lions Sharon and Bob Feitz.  Thanks for opening up your home 

for us, it was perfect.  This was a fitting end to all the hard work that our club did at the 4- H Fair.  If 

you weren’t there; YOU MISSED IT.  

 

Whatever you do, don’t miss this opportunity to enjoy good ole family entertainment at 

Newton Hall on September 23 & 24.  The 2005 Follies will be presented, bringing music and dance 

of nine decades and featuring The Elite Ballet De Corp of Lakeville presenting the ballet, SWAN 

LAKE.  I have it on good authority that the ballet troupe is made up of male Lakeville Lions club 

members who will be dancing the ballet in full ballet costumes.  You’ve got to see this to believe it. 

   

Some action taken at the September board meeting: Lakeville Lions are sending $1,000 to 

LCIF for Hurricane Katrina Relief Fund; purchased 100 Martin’s Supermarket coupon books for 

$1.00 each, to be sold for $5.00 each, and redeemable for $80.00 each; set Dec. 13th as date for 

Christmas Party; donated $200.00 to Bill Slayton memorial fund; (Bill was a Boy Scout leader who 

passed away unexpectedly); and accepted 4 new membership applications. 

 

Don’t forget the September dinner meeting to hear about Lions Sharon and Bob Feitz 

exciting trip to Hong Kong.  PDG Rev. Will Lawson will induct our new members. 

 

Our October dinner meeting (with Halloween just around the corner), will feature a program 

put on by representatives of the Indiana Ghost Trackers.  The annual Lakeville Lions Halloween 

party will be held on Monday, October 31st at Newton Hall. 

 

Serving you so that we may serve others; Lion President Howard  Heines 

 

 

Don’t stick your arm 

Out the window too far 

It might go home in another car 

Burma Shave 

 

 



Children’s Treasure Hunt at Lions Club Picnic 

 

Hey!  Who Let That Big Kid In Here?

 

Mark Your Calendar 

Friday  Sep 23, 2005   Lakeville Follies 

Saturday Sep 24, 2005   Lakeville Follies 

Tuesday Sep 27, 2005   Lakeville Lions Dinner Meeting 

Tuesday Oct 11, 2005   Lakeville Lions Board Meeting 

Tuesday Oct 25, 2005   Lakeville Lions Dinner Meeting 

Monday Oct 31, 2005   Lakeville Community Halloween Party 

Tuesday Nov 8, 2005   Lakeville Lions Board Meeting 

Tuesday Nov 22, 2005   Lakeville Lions Dinner Meeting 

Tuesday Dec 13, 2005   Lakeville Lions Christmas Party 

 

Receive the Lakeville Lions Newsletter by Email 
Are you tired of waiting for the postman to deliver the latest newsletter? Be the first on your block 

to receive the latest news from the Lakeville Lions. Sign up to receive the Lakeville Lions 

newsletter by email. To subscribe to our monthly newsletter, send an email message to 

newsletter@lakevillelions.org. 

 

 

Visit our web site at: http://lakevillelions.org/ 
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